
 
NOTICE OF SAN FRANCISCO SYMPHONY ANNUAL MEETING 

 
 
To: The Clerk of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
 San Francisco City Hall, Room 244 
 San Francisco, California 94102 

board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org 
 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 12L (Sunshine Ordinance) of the San Francisco Administrative Code, and 

section 12L.4(d)(2) therein, the Annual Meeting of the Board of Governors of the San 

Francisco Symphony, a California nonprofit, public benefit corporation, has been designated 

and scheduled for public comment, to be held via videoconference, from 4:00 – 5:30 p.m. 

on Monday, June 13, 2022.    

  

Please click the link below to join the San Francisco Symphony Board of Governors Annual 

Board meeting via Zoom Webinar:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84796902112 

 
Or Telephone: 
US: +1 669 900 6833  
Webinar ID: 847 9690 2112 
 

Please post this 
notice where notices 

of meetings of the 
Board of Supervisors 

are posted. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84796902112


 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Bassett, Kate
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: RE: For Posting: Public Notice of SF Symphony Board Meeting 6/13/22
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:47:46 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Public Meeting Notice to City Hall_061322_SFS Annual Meeting.pdf

 

To the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors,
 
I am just following-up to make sure our public meeting posting (below & attached) has been
received, as I do not see it listed online yet.
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 
Best,
Kate
 

From: Bassett, Kate 
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 3:33 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: For Posting: Public Notice of SF Symphony Board Meeting 6/13/22
 
To the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors,
 
Attached please find the Public Meeting Notice for posting, which announces our upcoming meeting
of the SF Symphony Board of Governors taking place via Zoom on Monday, June 13, 4:00-5:30pm.
Additional details can be found in the public notice.
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by replying to this email, or via
the number below.
 
Kind Regards,
Kate
 
 

 
Kate Bassett (She/Her)
Special Assistant to the Chief Executive Officer
 
415.503.5213 phone | 415.503.5213 fax
kbassett@sfsymphony.org 
www.sfsymphony.org
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